Press Release

For Immediate Release

Date: July 1, 2024

Wharf Lane Recreation Ground to Receive New Play Equipment and Repairs

We are delighted to announce that Wharf Lane Recreation Ground will soon be undergoing significant improvements to its play
area. As part of our ongoing commitment to provide high-quality recreational facilities for our community, new play equipment will
be installed, and the existing equipment will be repaired.

To ensure the safety of all users during these enhancements, the play area will need to remain closed while the works are carried

out. We understand that this may cause temporary inconvenience, but these improvements are essential to creating a safer and
more enjoyable environment for our children.
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Our team is working diligently to complete the upgrades and repairs promptly. We are pleased to inform residents that, weather
permitting, the play area is expected to reopen in time for the summer holidays, providing a refreshed and exciting space for
families to enjoy.

The new equipment will provide opportunity for inclusive play.

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this period and look forward to welcoming you back to an improved Wharf
Lane Recreation Ground very soon.

For further information, please contact:

Belina Boyer
Parish Clerk/RFO
0115-9335808-Ext. 205

Radcliffe on Trent Parish Council
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